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The newly formed Alumni Association is a representative, 
active organization that shares and contributes to the 
mission of the Steubenville Catholic schools, and 
services the goals and needs of its alumni.  By recognizing 
and supporting the mission, the CCHS 
Alumni Association and its members 
will help the Advancement 
Office plan for the future and create a 
positive alumni culture by providing 
meaningful opportunities for alumni 
engagement with one other and with CCHS.

The Alumni Association is made up of both and Alumni 
Board as well as interested CCHS alumni.  The Alumni 
Board is currently comprised of alumni members, each 
representing different decades.  While the Alumni 
Association is still in its infancy, the Alumni Board will 
elect officers that will serve as the governing body.  If you 
are interested in getting involved with the CCHS Alumni 
Association, please contact Jennifer Parker, Director of 
Advancement, at 740-264-5538 or 
jparker@steubenvillecatholiccentral.org.

Rena Bolger
Rena Lancia Bolger represents 
the Crusader class of 1961. After 
her years at Central, she attended 
Carlow University. Rena is now 
a licensed nursing home admin-
istrator and owner of the family-
owned Bolger Healthcare. She is 
married to Jim Bolger, and togeth-
er they have three children and 
seven grandchildren. Rena has 
been involved in a lot of events at 
Central through the years and is 

happy to bring that experience to the Alumni Association. 

Lynn D’Anniballe
Lynn D’Anniballe is a proud 
member of the CCHS 
graduating Class of 1985.  She 
earned her Bachelor’s degree 
from The Ohio State University, 
attended Franklin University for 
Computer Science, and in 2019 
she obtained her Data Analytics 
360 Certification from Cornell 
University.  Her information 
technology career spanned near-
ly 20 years. Working in Dublin, 

Ohio, she specialized in Software/Product Development, and 
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Systems/Database Engineering in Telecommunications. Lynn 
relocated back to Steubenville following the death of both her 
parents. Continuing their parent’s legacy, she and her siblings 
became second-generation owners of three businesses founded 
by their father.  Ambulance Service, Inc., Checker Transporta-
tion and Jefferson Security Services have been providing the 
tri-state with much-needed services since 1964.  Lynn serves 
as Vice President and is involved in the daily operations of all 
three. Through the businesses and personally, Lynn and her 
family are passionate about giving back to the community. An 
avid CCHS supporter, Lynn previously served on the CCHS 
Fun Fest committee and also served as Fun Fest Chair and Fun-
draiser. She volunteers and continues to be involved with the 
school. Lynn is honored to be serving on the Board of the local 
chapter of the CCHS Alumni Association, and hopes to repre-
sent the Class of 85’ and all fellow Crusaders well.  

Anthony DeFallo 
If you’ve been to any event at 
Catholic Central in the past 10 
years, chances are you’ve seen 
Anthony DeFallo behind the 
scenes. The youngest Alumni 
Association member, Anthony 
graduated in 2017. He then at-
tended Franciscan University, 
graduating in 2020. Anthony is 
the owner of Tekenology LLC, 
a local technology company, 
and worked for five years in IT 

at Fransican University. Anthony is now the Audio Visual and 
Events Support Coordinator at Franciscan where he is in charge 
of live streaming, video, projection, and audio for campus 
facilities and events, including the Steubenville Conferences. 
Anthony is excited to be part of the Alumni Association and is 
anxious to bring his “tech-spertise” to upcoming events for his 
fellow alumni.
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Kathy 
(Ryan) 
DiGregory 
graduated 
from 
Catholic Central in 1977. She 
married fellow alum Lou Di-
Gregory in 1981. Kathy works 
as the Administrative 
Assistant at Blessed  
Sacrament and Our Lady of 
Lourdes churches in  
Wintersville. She has three adult 

daughters with Lou, and enjoys reading, traveling, and support-
ing Catholic Central.

Lou DiGregory
Lou DiGregory has been a 
familiar face around Central and 
Steubenville for decades. He 
graduated from Catholic Central 
in 1977 and married fellow alum 
Kathy Ryan in 1981. Lou was the 
owner of DiGregory’s Green-
house and Garden Center, and 
now works as Superintendent of 
Mt. Calvary Cemetery. Lou and 
Kathy have 3 adult daughters. 
When he’s not supporting his 

Crusaders, Lou enjoys watching Jeopardy and traveling.

Mike Florak
Mike Florak is a 1985 CCHS 
graduate. He earned his under-
graduate and master’s degrees at 
Ohio University.
Mike coached college 
baseball for 17 years and taught 
communication 
courses at four different 
colleges. He wrote a book about 
his story overcoming Crohn’s 
disease and he has published 
numerous journal articles. He 

also founded the College Academic and  Athletic Scholarship 
Education (C.A.A.S.E.) Program, and several associated semi-
nars designed to help young people further their academic and 
athletic careers. In 2011, Mike returned home to become the 
Executive Director of Communication Relations at Franciscan 
University. Mike and his wife, Annie, live Follansbee WV with 
their son, Isaac.

Lisa Hall
Lisa graduated from Catholic 
Central in 1992. As a Crusader, 
Lisa was on the basketball and 
track teams, and a number of 
clubs at the school. She went on 
to obtain her Bachelor of Arts 
in Journalism and Communica-
tions from Point Park College 
in 1996. Lisa currently works 
for the City of Steubenville in 
Municipal Court. She and her 
family still call the area home. 

Her daughter attends Bishop Mussio Elementary School, where 
Lisa volunteers as a basketball coach. She is honored to be a 
part of the Alumni Association and is looking forward to work-
ing with her Crusader family through outreach and events.

Adam Martello
Adam is a 2010 graduate of 
CCHS and a 2014 graduate 
of The Ohio State University, 
where he received a bachelor’s 
degree in Economics.  Adam 
is also a 2017 graduate of 
Duquesne University School 
of Law.  Upon passing the bar 
in 2017, Adam moved back to 
Steubenville to open a solo law 
practice, where he practices in 

the areas of probate and estate planning, real estate, contracts, 
municipal law, criminal defense, and general civil litigation. 
Adam remains involved in CCHS in various ways, including 
being a member of the Athletic Booster’s Club, being a found-
ing member and current Vice-President of the Steubenville 
Catholic Schools Foundation, which is the nonprofit foundation 
formed for the advancement of BJKM Elementary and Junior 
High and CCHS, and being a board member of the Alumni 
Association.  Adam is passionate about CCHS and consistently 
promotes its role in helping to form him as a person.  Adam sits 
on the board of a number of nonprofit organizations in the Steu-
benville area and currently coaches men’s basketball at Francis-
can University, where he went after a two year stint coaching at 
CCHS.
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Building a legacy of faith & excellence 

Crusader Alumni - Staff/Faculty: Jenna French, Rachel DiGregory, Ladonna Nese, Marie Coniker, Monica Morelli, Ann Lynskey, Marian 
Barker, Danielle Irwin, Renee Wnek, Ezekiel Paulowski, Patricia Hanle, Christina Ialenti, Nikki Taglione, Elizabeth Cutri, Carol Almonte, 
Sandy Morelli, Mary Hawthorne, Rudy Sciarra, Josephine, Comisso, Taylor Hawthorne, Amanda Camm, Kayleigh DiCarlo, Kayla Becca, 
Alyssa Mosti, Sara Wright, Alex Milewsky, Jimmy Panella, Dan Bell, Bridgit Pashke, Jude Lucas, Rachel Rigaud, Maria Rigaud, Morgan Starr, 
Tara Brown, Patty Teramana, Jen Parker, Paige Creamer, Jamie Ross, Chrissy DiMichele and Father Michael Gossett.  
Please note: Some employees work for one or more of our schools.   

This year’s Catholic Schools Week was one for the record 
books.  Due to several major snow storms, we were able to 
celebrate Catholic Schools Week for three weeks.  There were 
Teacher Appreciation Luncheons, a special breakfast cooked 
by Mr. Rigaud for the high school staff, doing random acts of 
kindness, dressing up as our future occupations, a 
Rosary Crusade, a living Rosary, a House Competition, 
School Olympics, Mass with His Most Reverent Bishop 
Jeffrey Monforton, and for the first time - two group photos of 
our alumni-faculty/staff were taken.  One group photo at the 
Elementary and one at the High School.  See photos below.

The National Catholic Education Association does a great job 
helping provide daily topics for us to celebrate each year, but 
it is our Catholic Schools Week committees who bring them to 
life.  Our days are full of teaching and celebrating our fami-
lies.  It’s a week we look forward to each year and one that is 
always memorable.  Please enjoy some photos of what high-
lighted our days.

As much as we enjoy having fun in the classrooms during 
Catholic Schools Week, it really is a time for us to honor our 
students and families.  Being able to teach your faith in a 
school setting is not something to be taken lightly.  We take 
pride in our faith and academics and strive for excellence.  
We realize it is a sacrifice for our families to pay tuition each 
year for their child(ren).  At Steubenville Catholic Schools, we 
are a family. Our hope and prayer, is that each child receives 
more than an education. We want them to receive the love and 
care of Jesus while in our buildings. 
  

Catholic Schools Week 2021
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For the past several years, Catholic Central 
has been hosting a BIG homecoming celebra-
tion with three days full of events starting with 
the Athletic Hall of Fame Dinner & Induction 
Ceremony and wrapping up with a Fish Fry in 
the CCHS Cafeteria.  This year we have added 
more excitement and it’ll be bigger than ever!  
There are a number of reunions as well as 
evenings at The Spot Bar - there is going to be 
a lot of Crusader love in the air.  

For questions, please contact Carol Scurti at 
Catholic Central- 740-264-5538 x: 103 or 
cscurti@steubenvillecatholiccental.org

To purchase your tickets for the Athletic Hall 
of Fame Dinner & Induction Ceremony, 
please go to: 
https://cchshalloffame.eventbrite.com/
Tickets are $25 each and MUST be purchased 
by 09/09/2021.

At the time of print, the Athletic Hall of Fame Inductees have 
yet to be determined. For updated information, please go to 
steubenvillecatholicschools.org/athletics/hall-of-fame/


